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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
A team member tested positive for Covid-19 on Monday night. The team member is feeling well but 
is currently self-isolating in line with government guidance. 
 
We have worked with Round Hill who consulted today with Public Health England. The team 
member concerned has not been present in the setting for a week and we have been advised that 
we can carry on as normal. Fortunately, due to the precautions we share with Round Hill, no children 
or staff have been in close proximity to the person who has tested positive. 
 
We appreciate that hearing this news may cause you some concern, but please do not be alarmed. 
We have acted wisely and on the advice we have been given we are confident that the measures we 
have put in place are reducing the risk to everyone. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to email the Club 
 
Thank you all for your continued support.   
 
Yours faithfully 

The Club Committee 


